Attention Forensic students and PARENTS

Forensic practice begins next week—the week of January 15. You
may rehearse any day after school in the downstairs Learning
Center. Remember, you need to rehearse in front of 3 different
adults before your first tournament and then 2 times a week
before each tournament. Before your first tournament, you MUST
rehearse with either Mrs. Kirkpatrick, Mr. Russell, or Mrs. Higgins.
Be sure to rehearse in front of your parents, too.

Adults available for rehearsal after school are:

Mrs. Kirkpatrick—Monday, Wednesday, and Friday
Mrs. Higgins—Tuesday |

Mi-. Russell—Thursday

Mrs. Luke (in her room)—Monday, Tuesday, Thursday
Mrs. Canapa—by appointmént only

THERE WILL BE A JUDGES’ TRAINING SESSION FOR ALL NEW
JUDGES on Monday, January 23 from 7:00-8:30p.m. in the
teachers’ lounge.

If you are interested in being a judge and have not had the
training, please be sure to come Monday or contact Kathy
Kirkpatrick to make other training arrangements. If you have
already been trained, please turn in your schedule immediately so
that you can be assigned to tournaments. All judges must be
registered EACH year and the training must be verified before you
are allowed to judge, so Kathy needs your schedules right away.
You also must have completed the Safeguarding God’s Family
program. Please be sure to hand in your car insurance forms
before you drive to a tournament. Contact Kathy Kirkpatrick
(414-774-6963) with questions.



